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NEWSletter 2022     

GATEWAY
PENTECOSTAL 

CHURCH

  9:00  CORPORATE PRAYER 
  9:00 – 9:45 AM:  NEW DISCIPLESHIP COURSE 
  9:30 – 10:00 AM: CHURCH FELLOWSHIP 
  10:00 AM PRAISE & WORSHIP 
             (followed by Adult Sunday School) 
  10:15 AM:  CHILDREN’S CHURCH (DOWNSTAIRS) 
   

    2:00  PM:  SPECIALS & SCHEDULED MEETINGS 
THERE MAY BE OCCASIONAL SUNDAY EVENING MEETINGS 

FOR PRAYER, PROJECTS, REHEARSALS, ETC.

SPECIAL MINISTRIES Every 1ST SUNDAY - MONTHLY 
 10:00 AM:  ANNOUNCEMENTS & MISSIONS 

    

Every 2ND SUNDAY  - MONTHLY 
10:00 AM:  ANNOUNCEMENTS & BUILDING FUND 

  

Every LAST SUNDAY  - MONTHL 
FAMILY CHURCH SERVICE (Children attend) 

   

JUBILEES: whenever there is a fifth Sunday we have a Jubilee.  
There are puppet skits, live skits, songs, followed by a short 

service then a meal to which each of the church members 
contributes  

a dish, and if possible, and/or also a beverage and a dessert. 
(if you have questions about what to bring Please 

ask Gateway Hospitality Director: Jennie)
GatewayPentecostal.com      363 MOOSEHEAD TRAIL  NEWPORT, ME

Facebook Search Bar: Gateway Pentecostal Church 
CLICK ON “FOLLOW US”

Landline Phone: 207-512-5119 (Please leave message)

SUNDAY



             

           USHERS & GREETERS 
  

                               Wednesday,  February 2nd 
         HOME GROUP MEETINGS TONIGHT  6:30 
PM 
   Gather in Designated Homes for Church 
Fellowship 

 Sunday, February 6th  
 U = Bro Caleb  
 G = Bro Arvin  
    

 Wednesday, February 9th  
  U = Bro Matt 
   

 Sunday, February 13th  
 U = Bro Caleb  
 G = Bro Arvin 
  

 Wednesday, February 16th  
 U = Bro Matt 
    

                        Sunday, February 20th  
 U = Bro Caleb  
 G = Bro Arvin 

 Wednesday, February 23rd  
  U = Bro Matt 

   Sunday  February 27th   
 U = Bro Caleb  
 G = Bro Arvin 

MEN’S PRAYER 
SATURDAY Feb. 26th  

7:00 PM 
ALL MEN WELCOME

Praise the Lord! So we have a date for 
the Mens winter trip. The dates will be 
March 10th, 11th, and come back on the 
12th we will gather together early 
morning at the church on the 10th, like 
we did last year. Sorry to disappoint you 
all but we will not be going back to 
“Camp Endurance” we have decided to 
upgrade this year and We will be 
bringing a few more luxury items. 
Praying for you all and praying all can 
make it! Fellowship and prayer is so 
important. God bless 
    

Bro. Nicholas



 SUNDAY NURSERY SCHEDULE 
SARAH / VANESSA  

MARY / HALI

202
2"They all did ONE thing wrong!" 

Listening to a testimony of a man who had walked away 
from God.  He said he was taken to hell and saw the 
souls in torment.  He recognized many.  Some were 
pastors, some were friends and "good christians'.  In the 
spirit,  "you know everything" he said.      These people 
were in hell because they all did ONE thing wrong!  
They believed that ONE simple prayer of repentance 
would cover them the rest of their lives and grant them 
access to the Kingdom.  No need to worry about past 
sins and the present and future were already taken 
care of so live free and be happy. 
  
The devil has taken the word of God and used it to 
become a watered down and powerless doctrine that 
man has followed into the depths of hell!  It is time to 
expose the devil and sound the Alarm!  Pray that you 
will be used to help rescue those that are believing this 
False doctrine.   
  
ONE prayer of repentance and a believing heart will 
begin your journey to the Kingdom but that's just the 
beginning!  If you stop there, you will not make it! 
  
Rom 13:12  The night is far spent, the day is at hand: 
let us therefore cast off the works of darkness, and let 
us put on the armor of light. 

… continued next page

Friday, February 19th 6:30 PM 
OPEN TO ALL – This is a  FREE COURSE

  

 

We ENCOURAGE ALL Gateway members,  
to do their best to attend  

this course on Pastoral Studies

SPRING SEMESTER  3rd Weekend Monthly   
FEBRUARY. MARCH. APRIL. MAY 2022



Continued…

Volunteer Your Time to Your Church

202
2May the Love of Christ shine through you and the Lord 

grant you boldness to speak the Truth of the glorious 
Gospel to those that are seeking. 
  
Continued Prayer for our Missionaries in Norway, 
Brother and Sister Nilsen and son Anthony as they seek 
the Lord and battle the spiritual strongholds that try to 
stop the spirit of Truth from going forward.  Pray for the 
immigration department to approve and grant Sister 
Cherish the papers and identity necessary to stay 
legally in Norway.  Pray for her health and a healing 
from diabetes.  Pray for her to be able to learn and 
speak the language. Pray for Brother Nilsen that He 
hears the voice of the Lord and for faith and wisdom for 
this Ministry.  Pray for provision financially as they seek 
a building for services. 
  
Pray for our Pastor and his wife as they shepherd this 
church. Covering in the spirit and wisdom for all they 
minister too. 
  
Pray for one another, stay awake and alert to the voice 
of the Lord to direct you each and everyday.  
  
Thank you for you prayers and continued support for 
Missions! 
Respectfully,  Sister Mary 

PLEASE SEE MICHAEL FOR SIGN UP



          SUNDAYS  10 - Noon

   Children 
Ages 4 - 12

YOUTH 
2022 

 contact YOUTH LEADERS: 
Michael & Vanessa 

YOUTH MEETINGS 
YOUTH CLASS TBA for 

FEBRUARY 

YOUTH FELLOWSHIP EVENT 
Saturday, 12th FEBRUARY 

Gateway’s



  

2022 
CHURCH CLEANING 

VOLUNTEERS: 

BRO PETER & SIS MEGAN 
FEBRUARY 2022 

  
A BIG THANK YOU to 

TO OUR JANUARY 
VOLUNTEERS: 

Bro Arvin & Sis Eileen 

GATEWAY BUILDING FUND 
2nd Sunday Morning Service - Micheal 

LOTS OF BIG & SMALL JOBS AVAILABLE 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR 
SUPPORT!

- The Willhoites  2022



2022 Church Cleaning 
 We thank all families that have 

volunteered  for church cleaning for 
2022.  

  

 If you haven’t volunteered for church 
cleaning 2022  or If you would prefer 

to do a smaller job, that option is 
available.   

  

Call Jennie and offer to lend a hand. 
This will help share  the joy of 

participating in covering the church 
needs through 

 church families.    ~ Thank you. 



MEN  SAVE THE DATE 
MARCH 10th – 12th, 2022 

MEN’S WINTER  
WORKOUT WEEKEND 
SAVE THE DATE 
EASTER SUNDAY 

Sunday, April 17th 2022  

“WON’T YOU BE MY VALENTINE…”

RESERVE WITH PASTOR OR BARBI

Hello all, 

For the month of January we were led by the lord to do a prayer walk at a specific location at the campus. We marched five times around the perimeter of the location while praying against specific spirits the lord had revealed to us. As a result of the prayer walk we met an international student that was looking to join a Christian group. We had the chance to pray with him and exchange contact. 
Please pray that God would strengthen the connections we have made, and to give us wisdom on how to lead this minstry in the month's ahead.  
Feel free to contact me if you would like to visit the campus or serve this outreach ministry in any way. 

Thank you, 
Arvin


